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lundi 1 Senior Co-Ed Soccer Tournament  

mardi 2 Grade 6 Faith Witness Day 

mercredi 3 Junior Boys Soccer 

jeudi 4  

vendredi 5  

La semaine 
prochaine 

8 octobre- Jour d'action de grâce 
 

Terry Fox Run 
Thank you to everyone for your participation and 
fundraising efforts for our annual Terry Fox Run. The 
École catholique Cathédrale community raised over 
$2,500.00 for cancer research!  

Absences, Late Arrivals, Early Departures and Change of Transportation Home 
In accordance with the ALCDSB Safe Arrival Program, the school is required to investigate 
unreported student absences. Your help in reporting your child’s absence is very much 
appreciated. You may leave a message with the school by phone at 613-546-7555 or by email at:  
flhpecth@alcdsb.on.ca.  
 
If your child arrives late or leaves the school prior to dismissal at 2:35, we ask that you sign them 
in or out at the front office. This helps us know who is at the school in the event of school 
emergency responses such as Fire Drills, Lock Downs and other School Evacuations.  
 
The best way to communicate changes to how your child will travel to home or day-care at the 
end of day is to write a note for your child’s teacher. This ensures everyone knows of the changes 
in timely manner.  

Lost and Found 
All lost items are collected and placed on tables by the front entrance. Please be sure to check 
the table regularly for missing items. Unclaimed items will be donated to local charities at the 
end of each month. Labels help us identify found items and return them to their owner.  

mailto:flhpecth@alcdsb.on.ca

